
U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Director Washington, D. C. 20535

November 1, 1985

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
Founder
American G I Forum of the U. S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

Thank you for writing on October 11th in recognition
of Special Agent Raul Salinas' efforts in promoting the FBI
among the Hispanic community. I appreciate your thought-
fulness in providing me a copy of the newspaper article
featuring his presentation at the National Hispanic Heritage
Week observances at Kingsville Naval Air Station.

It will be my pleasure to share with Mr. Salinas
your kind comments about his contributions to the good will
which exists between Hispanics and the FBI, a relationship
that is of utmost importance to us in accomplishing our
mission. I know he will be pleased by your gracious remarks
and will join me in thanking you for writing.

I hope it will be possible for us to get together
the next time you are in Washington.

Sincerely yours,
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William H. Webster

Director

FBI/DOJ


